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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
DATE:  December 17, 2018  
CONTACT:  Nellie Beckner, Assistant Village Manager, 847/392-6000 
  nbeckner@mountprospect.org  
SUBJECT: Mayor Juracek to Present “State of Mount Prospect Address” on January 10 
 
Mount Prospect Mayor Arlene Juracek is scheduled to present the State of Mount Prospect 

address at the Mount Prospect Chamber of Commerce Dynamic Year Luncheon on Thursday, 

January 10, 2019 at 11:30 am at Victoria in the Park, 1700 Elmhurst Road, Mount Prospect. The 

event is open to the public. 

 

“With so much going on in the Village, this is the perfect opportunity for business and community 

leaders to learn about the latest news directly from the Mayor herself,” said Dawn Fletcher 

Collins, Executive Director of the Mount Prospect Chamber of Commerce.  

 

The Mayor is expected to review the Village’s current financial condition and budget numbers for 

the 2019 fiscal year. Juracek will also highlight several exciting development projects currently 

underway and proposed for the near future.  

 

“This is an exciting time in our Village,” Juracek stated. “So many of the projects and 

developments identified through our planning processes like the Strategic Plan, Downtown Plan 

and Comprehensive Plan are now coming to fruition,” she said. “With our stable financial outlook, 

strong housing market and commitment to customer service, the Village is an attractive place for 

both residents and businesses.” 

 

Reservations for the event are $30 per person, and can be made by contacting the Mount 

Prospect Chamber of Commerce at 847/398-6616 or emailing 

meghan@mountprospectchamber.org. 
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